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My name is Belinda Dodd from Eugene, Oregon. I’m strongly opposed to HB 2025. 

Raising gas taxes, registration fees, and licensing costs in the middle of a cost-of-

living crisis is unacceptable. The waste of our tax money is deeply embedded in 

"business as usual".  We don't need more taxes.  We need better stewards of our tax 

money.  I vote "NO" on this reinvestment plan. 


